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Chair Prozanski 

 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary, 

 

 

I strongly urge your support of the proposed and constitutional SB243-1 amended. In 

particular, I support allowing local governments to regulate concealed carry in public 

buildings and spaces.  

 

You have been provided tremendous fact-based data and citizen-supported evidence 

that SB243 will protect the health of the public you represent, especially that of our 

children.  

 

The sensible legislation in SB243 will undoubtedly prevent a school shooting, assault 

at community event, bar or at a parade. Under your authority and prevention, Oregon 

can survive and avoid landing notoriously on the map or in national news headlines 

due to a tragic act of gun violence. Just a single act of gun violence affects citizens 

statewide and indefinitely.  

 

Please pass this marvelously omnibus and overdue provision in order to quickly 

change the inverted gun culture economics that has devastated and riddled Oregon 

for far too long.  

 

 

Thank you for your responsibility, 

 

Lisa Bosotina 

 


